
 

 

 

 February 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

During these challenging times, we want to ensure that students eligible for benefits related free 
school meals can continue to access support if they are not in school during term time. Please 
find enclosed a supermarket voucher to the value of £30 per child to spend at the supermarket 
on the voucher.  The voucher is for the specified supermarket taken from your previous choice or 
a widely available store in the north east.  This voucher is for Monday 22nd February to Friday 5th 
March, only. 

• Simply take the enclosed voucher to the supermarket and the barcode will be scanned at 
checkout  
 

• You do not need to spend the full value of the voucher in one transaction  
 

• Please check the retailer’s own website, or call the retailer directly for terms and conditions 
and for balance and expiry date enquiries  

 
• Once you have redeemed the full balance of the voucher, please dispose of it as the vouchers 

are single use only and cannot be topped up  
 

Please note that the supermarket vouchers cannot be used to purchase age restricted 
products, such as cigarettes and alcohol.  

Please refer to the parent/carer user guide for help:  

https://www.edenred.co.uk/Documents/DfE/DfE_FSM-voucher-scheme_Parent-Carer-
Userguide.pdf    

If you need any further help, please contact info@churchillcc.org or call 0191 2347200. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mr P Johnson 
Headteacher 


